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Dear Families, 

We have enjoyed welcoming parents and carers in to school this 

week for our Year 3 morning reading sessions and coffee morning. 

Our next coffee morning will be on Friday 30th September to raise 

money for Macmillan cancer support. Please note that school will 

be closed on Monday 19th September due to the Bank Holiday for 

the Queen’s funeral. 

Our Curriculum 

This week Year 4 have enjoyed browsing OS maps and 

working out grid references in preparation for our 

Geography field trip to Macclesfield Forest. There has been 

great excitement in Year 3, who made chocolate rocks in 

their science lesson. They impressed Mrs Cliff by using 

scientific vocabulary to describe different types of rocks.  

On Friday the new 50 reads book were launched in 

assembly. The lists include favourites from the previous selection and other 

recommendations by the children. We have also included poetry, fiction, non-fiction and a 

range of books that celebrate diversity. 

The lists can be found on the school website using the following links: 

Year 3 - http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/8124566 

Year 4 - http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/8124567 

Year 5 - http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/8124568 

Year 6 - http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/8124569 

Badges will be awarded when the children have read 10, 20, 30, 40 and 

50 books on the list. A £10 Simply Books voucher will also be awarded 

once 100 books have been achieved. More information about the 

challenge can be found here: 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/reading/85773 
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Keeping our children safe 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact Mrs Cliff 

our designated safeguarding lead. The NSPCC website also has 

excellent resources and advice. We are all here to help and 

listen. Miss Smith, our Learning Mentor is always around in the 

morning for a chat and a cup of tea. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/ 

I hope you have a restful weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More  

 
Diary Dates 

Monday 19th September – Bank Holiday due to the Queen’s funeral (school closed) 

Monday 26th September – 4K and 4OT Macclesfield Forest river visit. 

Wednesday 28th September – 4T Macclesfield Forest river visit. 

Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning (9 – 10am) 

Friday 21st October – INSET Day (school closed) 

Monday 31st October – return to school 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

We are looking for new middays to 

join our fantastic team, Mon – Fri 

(11.45am – 1.00pm) If you are 

interested in the role, please ask at 

the office for an application form.  

 

If you would like to join our fun 

and friendly team as our new 

site manager, please see the 

information below. The role is 

for the Junior School only. 

https://www.greater.jobs/searc

h-and-apply/job-details/ST-

67959/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/

